
DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS 
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director 

a 
CITY OF SAINT PAUL 

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1024 

Telephone: 651-266-8989 
Facsimile: 651-266-9124 
Web: www.stpau/.gov/dsi 

Dear Resident and/or Neighborhood Organization: 

The Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) has received an application for a license for a 
business in your area. You are being notified because this request requires neighborhood notification. 

Details regarding this matter are given on the reverse side of this letter. You will have 45 days from 
the date this notice was mailed to express any objections. The response deadline is given on the 
reverse side of this document. If you have any objections to the application as described on the 
reverse side, please send your objection(s) (with your telephone number) in writing to: 

Legislative Hearing Officer 
310 City Hall 
15 West Kellogg Blvd. 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Or email to: LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

If objections are received, a hearing will be scheduled before a legislative hearing officer. If you 
have sent in an objection, you will receive notice of the time, place and date of the scheduled 
hearing. At that hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer will take testimony from all interested 
persons. At the end of this hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer will make a recommendation to 
the City Council as to whether the license request should be approved or be referred to an 
administrative law judge for further review. The City Council will have the final authority to grant 
or deny the license. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Kris Schweinler, DSI Inspector 
III, at 651-266-8989, or me at 651-266-9106. 

Sincerely, 

OJ~.d-~~ 
Jeff Fischbach 
DSI Inspector III 

AA-ADA-EEO Employer 



LICENSE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION 

License Number: 

Application for: 

License at: 

Licensee: 

20180002156 

Liquor Off Sale, and Cigarette/Tobacco 

1544 University Ave W 

The Applebaum Companies Inc, doing business as Big Top Liquors 
Nancy Rosenberg, co-owner, 651-644A501 

Recommended License Conditions: None 

Deadline for Response Date: Friday, September 7, 2018 at 4:30 p.m. 

If you have any objections to the license application, you must respond in writing by 
Friday, September 7, 2018 to: 

Legislative Hearing Officer 
310 City Hall 
15 West Kellogg Blvd. 
Saint Paul, MN 5 5102 

Or email to: LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.rnn.us 

If you have any questions, please contact DSI Inspectors Kris Schweinler or Jeff Fischbach 
at 651-266-8989. 

Notice Mailed: Thursday, July 19, 2018 

An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer 


